VIPS

New Volunteer Process

Kent School District has a new program that will make the volunteer process more
efficient, streamlined, and standardized across the District.

VIPS — Volunteers in Public Schools is using a new online volunteer management
system which includes:

e Online application process required to be completed by all applicants
¢ Automatic approval and notification features

Those wishing to volunteer can select one or many schools to support. Volunteers
can make a difference in the lives of students every day, and a robust volunteer
program is important to our schools, staff, and students in successfully preparing
them for their futures.

To begin the application process, please visit https://volunteer.kent.k12.wa.us
Or check your school’s homepage or the District’s homepage for the
Volunteer Tab.

~ We look #KSDForward to working with volunteers to help children learn and make
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